Vickie Miller

From: James Mason <james.mason@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2015 2:18 PM

To: Vickie Miller

Subject: RE: Request for Recycling Container for Weeks End Sub-Division--163 Lake Trail Drive,
Flora

Well our property owners association finally met and attached is our petition with 10 households. We currently have 13
homes in our subdivision. Please let me know if you need anything else from me to get this item on the next Supervisors
meeting agenda. Thanks

James Mason | james.mason@yahoo.com | Cell 601.473.9332|

From: Vickie Miller [mailto:vickie.miller@madison-co.com]

Sent: Friday, July 10, 2015 2:21 PM

To: James Mason <james.mason@yahoo.com>

Subject: RE: Request for Recycling Container for Weeks End Sub-Division--163 Lake Trail Drive, Flora

Madison County’s Curbside Recycling is currently available to those who elect via petition by 51 percent of the homes in
a platted subdivision. The request should contain the homeowner’s name, signature, and address. Please let me know if
you have any additional questions — Enjoy a great weekend! Vickie

From: James Mason [mailto:james.mason@yahoo.com]

Sent: Friday, July 03, 2015 8:40 AM

To: Vickie Miller

Subject: Re: Request for Recycling Container for Weeks End Sub-Division--163 Lake Trail Drive, Flora

Good Morning,
Just touching base to see when to expect the recycling container or find out if we can pick it up. Thanks again.
James

James H. Mason | james.mason@yahoo.com | 163 Lake Trail Drive, Flora, MS 39071 | Cell 601.473.9332

From: James Mason <james.mason@yahoo.com>
To: Vickie Miller <vickie.miller@madison-co.com>
Sent: Friday, June 19, 2015 8:52 AM

Subject: Re: Request for Recycling Container

Good morning. When should we expect our recyling container? Just checking in. Thanks for your help!

James H. Mason | james.mason@yahoo.com | 163 Lake Trail Drive, Flora, MS 39071 | Cell 601.473.9332




From: Vickie Miller <vickie.miller@madison-co.com>
To: James Mason <james.mason@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2015 10:36 AM

Subject: RE: Request for Recycling Container

Good morning! What's the name of your subdivision? Thanks Vickie

From: James Mason [mailto:james.mason@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 10:28 AM

To: Vickie Miller

Subject: Request for Recycling Container

| am contacting you per the Madison County web site about a container to participate in the recycling
program. Please let me know what | need to do. Thanks!

James H. Mason | james.mason@yahoo.com | 163 Lake Trail Drive, Flora, MS 39071 | Cell
601.473.9332|




